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Mary Williams,
Personnel Manager,

Bright star Computer Networks
207, Middle Street,
 Knightsbridge
11th July 2012
Dear Ms. Williams,

I have completed my graduation in information technology from the well known Oxford University with an interest in working for an IT company which will give me the opportunity to challenge myself. Mr Buffett, my uncle and a good friend of yours, suggested that I should get in touch with you as you may know of some IT companies with openings for IT specialists.

I have had part time work experience with Virgin telecom before the shut down of their offices in the country. I have also worked with the IT department at my former college helping them to set up the internal network in the entire campus.

I have enclosed a copy of my resume. I look forward to meeting you in person and talking about the employment opportunity at length.

Yours sincerely,

Daniel Steelman
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